
Public Comments regarding Permanent Point-of-Use / Point-of-Entry Regulations 
 

• Public Notice 
• Deadline to receive comments by: November 30, 2017 
 

Commenter(s) Submitted by: 
Leadership Counsel for Justice and Accountability 
Community Water Center 
Self-Help Enterprises 
Clean Water Action 

Phoebe Seaton 
Deborah Ores 
Paul Boyer 
Jennifer Clary 

Water Solutions Incorporated Glenn Reynolds 
 
 

For further information on this topic, please contact: 
 

Melissa Hall at (916) 323-0373 or by email at Melissa.Hall@waterboards.ca.gov 
or 

Mark Bartson at (916) 449-5622 or by email at Mark.Bartson@waterboards.ca.gov 
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mailto:Melissa.Hall@waterboards.ca.gov
mailto:Mark.Bartson@waterboards.ca.gov

